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Welcome Welcome Welcome    

    Mrs. Jackie Trottier:   

   Operations Manager                          
   Jackie@mystpatricks.com 

     Ms. Jeanne LeBlanc:   

    Ministry Scheduler 
    Jleblanc@mystpatricks.com  

    Mrs. Shelly Mombourquette:    

   Administrative Assistant 
   Shelly@mystpatricks.com 

    Mrs. Mary Contino:   

    Wedding Coordinator 
    Maryc@mystpatricks.com 

    Mr. Jack Jackson:  

    Cemetery Superintendent:                                       
    Jack@mystpatricks.com 

     Mrs. Marylin Arrigan:  

    Staff Support, Bulletin 
    Marylin@mystpatricks.com 

    Mrs. Maryanne Swartz: 

   Coordinator of Childrenôs Ministries 
   Maryanne@mystpatricks.com 

Rev. Tomasz Borkowski:  

Pastor                            

FrTomasz@mystpatricks.com 

    Deacon Patrick Stewart: 
    Deacon 
    DeaconPat@mystpatricks.com 

Deacon Chris Finan:   

Deacon  
DeaconChris@mystpatricks.com    

   Mr. Kiel Krommer:  

    Music Director 
    Kiel@mystpatricks.com 

Parish Staff  

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Confessions are offered every Saturday from 3:30 - 4:00 PM in the Church  or by calling 
the Parish Office for an appointment.  

MASS SCHEDULE: Saturday: 4:30 PM; Sunday 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM, 5:00 PM ; Monday-Wednesday 8:30 AM 

St. Patrick Parish: óA Faith Community since 1870ó   -    Rectory Phone: 508-234-5656 

Weekend of May 27/28: 
 

Sat.,  4:30 PM     + Pauline & Donald Duncan 

                            - by Tom & Pam Bachleda  

Sun., 8:00 AM    + Joseph & Annette Roy and Rene Roy 

                            - by Ray & Claire Sotek 

Sun., 10:00 AM  + Elizabeth Stothers 

      - by her Three Sisters 

Sun., 5:00 PM    + Parishioners of St. Patrick Parish 

 

         8:30 AM Daily Mass Intentions  May 29-June 2: 

Please note Monday Mass will be at the Cemetery 
weather permitting. 

 

Monday  + All Veterans 
                -  
      

Tuesday  +  
                 -  
 

Wednesday +  
                      -  
 

Thursday - No Mass            

Friday - No Mass 

      

Weekend of June 3/4: 
 

Sat.,  4:30 PM     + Robert McConnell (9th Anniv.) 

                            - by Mary & Agnes  

Sun., 8:00 AM    + Lucille Roy & Mary Susienka 

                            - by their Family 

Sun., 10:00 AM  + Robert Hallisey (23rd Anniv.) 

      - by Paul & Anne Covino 

Sun., 5:00 PM    + Parishioners of St. Patrick Parish 

                            -   

Members of the family requesting the Mass are asked to bring the gifts 
of bread and wine to the altar.  Please make yourselves known to the 

lector and sit near the gifts. 

The Mass book is open for the months of  April-June. If you would like to 
book a mass in memory of a loved one please call the rectory at 508-234-

5656.  

    Mr. Christopher Bilodeau:   

   Worship Leader for Sunday, 
      5:00 PM Mass  
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION SCHEDULE 
 

Pre school   Sunday  10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
Kindergarten   Sunday  10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
First Grade   Sunday  10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
Grades 2 & 3   Sunday  11:05 AM - 12:05 PM 
Grades 4 & 5   Sunday    8:50 AM -   9:50 AM 
 

Children are to attend the 10:00 am Mass and take part in 
the Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word.  
 

Grades 6, 7 & 8   Monday ï6:45 PM - 8:00 PM 
Formal High School Classes will take place September-February 
at varied dates.  Special Sessions take place throughout the 
year check the weekly schedule for times.  
 

Middle School:  Monday  6:45-8:00 PM 
High School:  Sunday 5:00-7:30 PM             

Find us on Facebook at St Patricks Parish Whitinsville 

        

LIFE IN THE PARISH 

Office Hours: Monday -Friday 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM 
 

     Rectory Phone:            508-234-5656 
     Rectory Fax:                  508-234-6845  
     Religious Ed. Phone:            508-234-3511 
     Parish Website: www.mystpatricks.com 

FAITH FORMATION 

Are you new to St. Patrick Parish?  
Become a member by going to mystpatricks.com to 
register on-line. Do you have students to register 
for Religious Education?  Go to the Religious Edu-
cation  tab and register on-line, or by the office.                               

stpatsville @stpatricks20 st.patricksparish 

St Patricks Parish Whitinsville Follow us on Social Media! 

RCIA The Rite of Christian Initiation of 
Adults teaches the  history, traditions and 
Sacraments of the Roman Catholic Church. Non-
Catholics or Catholic Adults seeking information 
about full initiation into the Catholic Church, through 
Baptism, Eucharist or Confirmation, should contact Deacon 
Chris Finan at (508) 234-5656.    

  OUR LADY OF THE VALLEY  
REGIONAL SCHOOL 

71 Mendon Street, Uxbridge, MA 01569 
508-278-5851 

           www.ourladyofthevalleyregional.com 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
As a parishioner of St. Patrickôs, you can re-

quest a Prayer Shawl for someone whom you 
feel needs comfort by calling or e-mailing Lucille 

at 508.234.2255 or blharper@verizon.net or call Shelly or Jackie 
at the rectory at 508-234-5656 

Weekly Prayer Group & Bible Study: 
Wednesday 7:00-8:00 PM    (Chapel)  

All Are Welcome! 

Sacrament of Baptism:  For information concerning 
our Parent and Godparent Preparation Program,  
please contact the Parish Office approximately three   
to six months before the child is born. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Confessions are offered 
every Saturday from 3:30 - 4:00 PM in the Church  or 
by calling the Parish Office for an appointment.  

Sacrament of Matrimony: Couples should contact a Par-
ish Priest as soon as they decide to marry and before any 
other arrangements are made. The Diocesan policy re-

quires a minimum one-year period of preparation.  
 

Sacrament of the Sick & Homebound Visits 
Please inform us when a family member is admitted 
to the hospital. Communion visits to the aged, sick, 
convalescing and homebound are a major concern to 
us. Please call the Rectory at 508-234-5656 to ar-
range these ministerial visits. 

Adoration Continues: Every Wednesday 
3:00-9:00 PM in the Church 

Do you have a 1/2 hour or hour to spend before the 
Blessed Sacrament?  Stop in, and say a prayer.   
You will be glad you did. 

       Music Ministry 
Cantor Rehearsal: First and Third Tuesdays 7:00-8:30 PM 
Contemporary Music Ensemble Rehearsals:  
Second & Fourth Tuesday 7:00-9:00 PM New Members are 
Always Welcome in any Music Ministry.                       

Upcoming Baptism:  
June 4: Calvin Xavier Covino, 10:00 AM Mass 

On-line registration for 2017/18 will be  
available soon.  Upcoming Second Collections:  

June 4: Communication Campaign 
June 18: Utilities      June 25: Peterôs Pence 

Upcoming Meetings/Events:  
May 31: Blackstone Valley Quilters Meeting, 6:30 PM 
June 3: YNIA Car Wash, 8:30 AM-2:00 PM, Church 
June 7: Safe Environment Training, 6-7:30 PM, Center 
June 11: SPiN Action, 1:15-4 PM, Center 

mailto:blharper@verizon.net
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STEWARDSHIP/MINISTRIES 

St. Patrick Parish has a thriving Stewardship/
Ministry Program. Check out our website to see all 
the great opportunities to get involved in our parish 

and community! www.mystpatricks.com 

The Young Neighbors In Action 2017 
and Anne Haas will be collecting bottles 
and cans to help defray the cost of the 
service trip this summer.  Please drop off 
your clean cans and bottles in the Parish 
Center.  
     If you would like someone to pick them 
up call Anne at 508-234-9163.     

 
Thank you for supporting our YNIA 
Team of 30 students and 6 adults as 
they prepare for their service Trip in 

June to Tucson Arizona 

Itôs That Time of Year Again! 
June 7: Safe Environment 
Training, 6-7:30 PM, Center 

 
Everyone that is involved in any 

ministry at St. Patrick's is required to take the 
Safe Environment training. It is required once. 

   NAC Food Pantry  
508-234-4599 

Open Tuesdays 10:00 AM-12:00 PM 
& Thursdays 1:00-3:00 PM 

 

Please remember those that are less fortunate.  
The NAC Food Pantry helps local area families, 
and will accept any nonperishable food in date.  If 
you would like to donate please drop items off in 
the boxes at the entrance of the Church or drop a 
donation in the basket marked for the NAC Food 
Pantry. 

Workers Needed  
         Our homecare program is looking 
for aides to care for elders and the 
disabled in surrounding towns. Aides provide light 
housekeeping, laundry and shopping.  
    This program provides paid training, mileage 
reimbursements and a schedule to meet your needs. 
If interested, please call: 1-800-649-4364. 

Helped needed! 
 

June 11th 1:15-4:00 
Do you like to paint?  We have 
some much needed 
outside painting to be 

done, not only here but at Catholic 
Charities as well.   

Please call Shelly at 508-234-5656 

Evening of Praise and Worship Music 
Living Waters Music Ministry invites 
you to an evening of Praise and Wor-
ship music, light refreshments and fel-
lowship on June 17 from 7-9 pm at the 
Sacred Heart of Jesus parish hall on 
11 Day St, Webster. All ages are welcome to this 
free event. Doors open at 6:30 pm. 

Please come to St. Patrick 
parking lot on Saturday June 
3 from 8:30-2:30 to have your 
car washed. Sponsored by 
our Young Neighbors In 
Action Team to support their 
service trip to Tucson in June.  


